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THIS TUESDAY
	 Scott Wardlaw will speak about the Christmas Tree Lane in Altadena.
LAST TUESDAY
	 Dan Griffin was our speaker for the day. Dan’s work and life is dedicated 
to exploring and redefining what it means to be a man in the 21st century. Dan is 
dedicated to helping men be better men by understanding the impact of the Man 
Rules on their lives and finding the success in their personal lives they are striving 
for in the professional lives. Griffin’s book, A Man’s Way through Relationships, is 
the first book written specifically to help men create healthy relationships while 
navigating the challenges of the “Man Rules,” those ideas men internalize at very 
young ages about how to be real boys and men. In 2015, Dan was honored to be named 
a Senior Fellow at the world renowned leader for treating addiction and trauma, The 
Meadows.
	 Griffin’s professional background includes over two decades in the mental 
health and addictions field. He is also the author of A Man’s Way through the Twelve 
Steps, the first trauma-informed book to take a holistic look at men’s sobriety. 
He co-authored Helping Men Recover, the first comprehensive gender-responsive and trauma-informed curriculum for 
addiction and mental health professionals.
	 It was good to see Cindy Vance back again off her sick bed. Guest were Lisa Montesanti and Marie Leonard. Jim 
& Cheryl Robuck are inviting you to The Marvels of Christmas. The Sierra Madre Chorale will have their production at 
St James United Methodist Church, 2033 E Washington Blvd, Pasadena on December 15 and 17. Please contact Jim for 
details.
	 Bob Rodenbucher offers the following information about Friends of Foster Children of San Gabriel Valley: 
Friday, November 24 is opening day for the Sugar Plum tree at Westfield Santa Anita mall. They are asking for your help 
to assure all the tree sitting shifts are filled well in advance. Please contact Carole or Bob or Cheryl Peralta at 626 798-
0232 or email at kepclp@att.net.  You would be a Sugar Plum if you could help in this worthwhile project.
	 Dan Snell meal schedule for Monday’s: December 4 – Jerry Jambazian,  December 11 – Jim Robuck, December 18 
–  Mike Lepore. It was announced that Thursday meals are not needed at this time and the amount to cook for has changed 
from 6 to 4 people.
	 Matt Smith is announcing the December Ronald McDonald Meals of Love. Wednesday, December 6 with the 
theme beef. Main Dish by John Gera and Matt Smith, Salad by Dave Seltman and Ron Dorazio, Bread by Dawn Tarin, 
Drinks by Kathy Perini, and Dessert by Steve Montesanti and Rob Rodenbucher. Driver is Matt Smith.
	 Our annual Christmas Party will take place at the Old Spaghetti Factory on Tuesday, December 12. The festivities 
will begin at 6:30 with three choices for dinner at $20 a copy. Please see Steve Montesanti for your reservation. Please 
note there will be two dates that we will not be meeting at noon, December 12 and December 26.

STUDENTS OF THE MONTH
	 We welcomed three students from Longden Elementary School. Accompanying the students was their teacher 
Mr. Randy Green.
	 Aldon is 11 years old and has two sisters.  He 
enjoys reading books, playing video games, and hanging out 
with his friends. Aldon said, “The best things about Longden 
Elementary are the cheap lunches, kind students, and the 
diversity.”  The best thing that ever happened was being born 
so he could be the person he is today. If he could change one 
thing, it would be that he should have skipped a grade.  If 
he could build one thing, it would be a machine that would do 
projects for him. Personal goals are to get rich, make the 
world a better place, and find happiness.
	 Eileen is 11 years old and has an older brother.  She 
enjoys dance, debate, playing the flute and piano, and magic 
class. Eileen said, “The best things about Longden Elementary 
are my friends, the education I receive, and my 6th grade 
teacher, Mr. Green.”  The best things that ever happened was 
my trips to Six Flags, Universal Studios, Dave & Busters, her life, parents, and friends. If she could change one thing, it 
would be her past, she was not always the best person she could be.  If she could build one thing, it would be a machine 
that could turn horrible and sad people into kind, happy, and smart people. Personal goals are to be a good person, care 
for her family forever, and become successful in life.
	 Angeliene is 11 years old and enjoys reading, art, playing volleyball, and swimming. Angeliene said, “The best 
things about Longden Elementary are the clean campus, the big and open space, the amazing faculty and staff.”  The 
best things that ever happened was going on a cruise to Alaska. If she could change one thing, it would be ban ocean 
pollution and make less plastic.  If she could build one thing, it would be an air powered car. Personal goals are to get 
straight A’s, improve her handwriting, and help at school as much as possible.

KIWANIS KALANDAR
	 December 5 – Scott Wardlaw will speak about Christmas Tree Lane in Altadena
	 December 12 – Club Christmas Party at the Old Spaghetti Factory - 6:30 p.m.
	 December 15&17 – The Marvels of Christmas at St. James Methodist Church
	 December 19 – Nan Fish will talk about being a “White Suiter” for the Rose Parade.
	 December 19 – TCHS Christmas Production at San Gabriel Playhouse at 7 p.m.
	 December 26 – No meeting. Division Ten Day
	 December 30 – International President Luncheon visit at 11 a.m.

QUOTE OF THE WEEK
	 “It’s not enough that we do our best; sometimes we have to do what’s required.
	 	 – Sir Winston Churchill (1874 - 1965)
			   				    See you Tuesday, Jerry
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WEDNESDAY
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MONTEREY PARK - 12:30 P. M. 
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Calvary Pres.Church 
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Oak Avenue Intermediate School 
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